
27th June 2023

RE: Ofsted Report May 2023

Dear Families,

We’re delighted to inform you that Co-op Academy Oakwood has been awarded a
‘good’ judgement by Ofsted in our latest inspection with an outstanding grade for
Personal development.

We’re extremely happy that the hard work of our staff has been recognised, and I’m sure
you’ll join me in congratulating everyone who works and volunteers at our academy.

I wanted to draw your attention to the following feedback we received:

Pupils at Co-op Academy Oakwood are friendly and welcoming. Leaders have high
expectations of them and are determined for all pupils to fulfil the school’s motto of ‘be
the best that you can be’.

‘Pupils are happy in school. The school provides exceptional pastoral support to pupils
and their families. They know that they can talk to a trusted adult’

‘The way in which leaders engage with the community is a strength of this school. The
pastoral team establishes positive relationships with families.’

I also wanted to personally thank everyone who completed Ofsted’s Parent View survey.
This is such valuable feedback, and we will read every comment to continue to make the
school the best that it can be.

You can access the report in full:
https://oakwood.coopacademies.co.uk/about-us/ofsted-report/

Thank you once again for all the support you continue to give the school.

Best wishes,

Miss Rimah Aasim

Headteacher

https://oakwood.coopacademies.co.uk/about-us/ofsted-report/

